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22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our new Learning Journey topic, Blue Abyss, we will be learning about all things 

underwater! To enable the children to extend their learning further, we have planned a whole 

day’s educational visit to Blue Reef Aquarium in Portsmouth on Wednesday 12th June 2024. 

We will be departing from school around 9:00am. The children will need to be in school for 

registration at 8:45 am as usual. We will be leaving Blue Reef around 2.15 pm, and expect 

to arrive back in school by 4.00 pm. If this later time requires alternative pick-up, please let 

us know if the usual way who your child will be collected by. 

Your child will need to be in school uniform for the trip. Your child will need to be provided 

with a packed lunch and drink in a rucksack. For those children who are entitled to Free 

School Meals a packed lunch can be provided by the school. Should you wish to take up this 

offer please indicate this on the reply slip attached.  

We would be grateful if you could make a payment of £ 26.10 to cover the cost of the coach, 

entrance to Blue Reef and guided educational workshops. This is a voluntary contribution and 

no child would be excluded for non-payment. However, should there be more than a 5% 

shortfall in contributions we would have to cancel the trip.  Please contact the school if you 

have any financial issues impacting the ability to make this contribution. 

Please follow this link https://forms.office.com/e/sx4T03iBgr to complete the online EV2 

form by 22nd March 2024. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year 4 Team 

http://www.emmbrookjuniorschool.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/sx4T03iBgr

